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The Commission strongly encourages electronic filings of comments in lieu of
paper using the “eFile” link at http://www.ferc.gov. In lieu of electronic filing, you
may submit a paper copy. Submissions sent via the U.S. Postal Service must be addressed
to: Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary, Federal Energy Regulatory Commission, 888 First
Street NE, Room 1A, Washington, DC 20426. Submissions sent via any other carrier
must be addressed to: Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary, Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission, 12225 Wilkins Avenue, Rockville, Maryland 20852.

Comments due: 5:00 pm Eastern time on September 20, 2022.

Debbie-Anne A. Reese,
Deputy Secretary.



